
Ben Lund replied Mon, 18 Dec 2023 

To: PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Per your request.  Yes, this ad fell well below the $1,000 threshold to file.  It was $321.50 on my 

personal visa card.  Yes, it was my first time of making a public service announcement on a illegal 

political campaign. Lesson learned. Thank you for posting my first response. 

 


